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FRANK O. ADAMS, PH.D., D.SC., F.R.S.—Dean.

McGILL UNIVERSITY
FACULTY OF APPLIED SCIENCE

MONTREAL May 13, 1920

The Acting Principal,
McGill University.

Dear Dr. Adams: -

I was unable to get in touch with you 

yesterday afternoon and, therefore, took the 

liberty of handing Mr. Birke a copy of the 

enclosed letter to you before 1 could give you 

the original. Mr. Birks asked me to supplement 

the letter by a memorandum applying the figures 

for McGill to the broad case of the country at 

large. You will remember that we had already 

discussed this matter and you will, therefore, I 

trust approve of the letter which I am just sending 

forward to Mr. Birks. I tried to show it to you this 

morning but failed to get in touch with you.

Very trul/1yours,

Chairman of the Faculty.


